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March 2, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Thank you for choosing Saint Catharine of Siena School. ​Due to snow days, Saint Catharine of Siena 
School will be in session on the following dates: 

● Holy Thursday:  Thursday, March 29, 2018 (noon dismissal) 
● Easter Monday:  Monday, April 2, 2108 (full day of school) 

Holy Thursday will consist of a day of prayer and retreat.  Please note that Aftercare will not be 
offered this day. 

Mr. Richard Galley, our Director of Educational Technology, has accepted an IT position with Kutztown 
University.  Although we are sad to see him leave Saint Catharine of Siena, we are so happy for him and 
this opportunity.  We send him with prayers of gratitude and support as he pursues this new adventure. 
Please be assured that Saint Catharine of Siena will continue progressing forward with our technology 
upgrades and our Google Apps for Education initiatives.  

Early re-enrollment has now closed for our current families, so please send in your registration form as 
soon as possible.  ​ Any open seats in a class that have not been filled by a returning family will be 
assigned to new students who have successfully completed the registration process.  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at ​Mkraycik@scsreading.org​. 
Thank you. 

Be sure to follow us on ​Twitter​ and ​“Like” ​our ​Facebook Page, 
https://www.facebook.com/pg/SaintCatharineofSienaSchool​ ​to receive important updates and 
information.  

For your planning purposes: 

● Daily:  Chapel parking lot is for parents/guardians waiting for the commuter line to start. 
Commuters are to be picked up at school, thank you for your cooperation. 

● Daily @ 3:10pm:  Commuter Line begins after all buses have departed the parking lot.  Please 
keep your number on your dashboard.  Thank you for your kind understanding in this regard. 

● Daily: Scrip purchases can be made  
● March 6, 2018:  CoGATS (3,5,7) 
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● March 8, 2018:  Third Trimester begins 
● March 12, 2018:  Book Fair 

○ March 13, 2018:  VIP Breakfast (7:15-8:15) 
○ March 15, 2018:  Open for families (3:30-6:30pm) 
○ March 16, 2018:  Last minute shoppers (9:45-11:00), clean up 

● March 14, 2018:  Reports issued 
● March 16, 2018:  Early dismissal, aftercare provided 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
All my best, 
Mrs. Marcella Kraycik 
Principal, Saint Catharine of Siena School 
Mkraycik@scsreading.org  
http://school.scsreading.org/ 
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